
 

 
 

Weekly Estate Bulletin – Golden Lane Estate.   

 

Week ending 26 January 2018 
 

Rubbish disposal 

Please ensure that domestic rubbish is disposed of correctly by placing it down 

the bin chutes, and that any items you dispose of are small enough to go down 

the chute without causing blockages. 

 

Smoking in communal areas 

Please refrain from smoking in the communal areas within your block, as this is 

illegal and also a fire hazard. 

 

Hatfield House 

There is some broken concrete at the side of the entry ramp to the underground 

carpark. This was reported to the repairs section on 26 January. 

 

Gt Arthur House 

There is a loose paving slab at the rear of the estate office.  This was reported to 

the repairs section on 26 January. 

 

A residents’ drop-in session will be held from 4pm -7pm on 30 January at The 

Sir Ralph Perring Centre. 

 

A GLERA General Meeting will be held on 30 January from 7.00pm to 8.30pm 

at The Sir Ralph Perring Centre. 

 

 

 Repairs free phone:  08000 350 003 

 Community Police: 0207 601 2452  

 Bishopsgate Police: 0207 601 2606  

 Estate Office:  0207 253 2556                       

 

 


